
From:   Ed Woodruff   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   November 16, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0777-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The placeholder frequencies in ELS have been updated to resolve the system error at NTIA. The actual
frequencies remain classified and have been sent previously to the FCC security office.


